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February 28th, 2022

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to serve as reference for Meghan Delve, an excellent student teacher who
was placed in my classroom from September 2021 to the end of January 2022. The school in
which she was placed is an inner-city setting and the classroom is completely French
Immersion.

Meghan is a very gifted teacher. She is able to create innovative lessons that captivate
and maintain the student’s interest. She is very open to learning from her peers. Meghan
impressed me with her questions, her willingness to learn new teaching strategies as well as
openness to accept constructive feedback. During her placement, Meghan created an innovative
Francopalooza unit. Through her various activities, students were immersed in the world of
French music. The students loved that she chose francophone artists from various countries as
well as from the LGBTQ+ community. I was equally impressed with her ability to differentiate
her lessons. She was always ensuring that everyone understood the subject being taught. All of
her lessons would begin with a recap of what was learned the day before. She made it possible
for everyone to participate in everything that was presented.

Meghan will undoubtedly be a valuable asset to any school that she teaches in. She has
a wonderful ability to connect with both students and staff. She is open to learning new
strategies as well as working with other members on staff. I am certain that she will be very
successful in any school that hires her.

Best regards,

Leanne Baril
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